
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

   UPCOMING SCHOOL EVENTS/DIARY DATES (Additional dates will be added in bold as they are confirmed) 

Date Event Date Event 
Mon 6th May  May Day Bank Holiday Mon 3rd June Year 1 Phonics check begins (1:1 over 3 weeks) 

Mon 13th May Year 6 SATs week starts (Mon – Thurs) Mon 10th June Year 4 x tables check begins (1:1 during the 
week) 

Fri 24th May  End of Half Term Fri 19th July End of School Year 

    

    

        

UPCOMING PTA ORGANISED EVENTS (Additional dates will be added in bold as they are confirmed) 

Date Event Date Event 
Sat 18th May Bingo Night – 6pm at the Village Hall Sat 29th June Myddle Fest (Summer Fayre) 
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IN THE NEWS 
 

 
 

Highlights of the week 
 

Snow Leopards 
This week, Nursery have been making paper snakes linked to 
their animal topic. They showed great cutting skills and really 
impressed Fran. 
 

Panda Class 
Panda class have been studying a book called ‘The Tiger Who 
Came to Tea’ and have made their own menu for what they 
would have fed to the tiger. 
 

Tiger Class 
The children in Tiger class have been learning about the artist 
‘Monet’ in art and produced their own version of a cityscape in 
his style using pastels.  
 

Rhino Class 
Rhino Class have been busy in the kitchen with Mrs Harris this 
week, cooking pasta and making their own pesto. It looked 
delicious and filled the school with a lovely fresh aroma. 
 

Jaguar Class 
This week, Jaguar class have been completing some 
observational drawing of shells. They used black paper and oil 
pastels to create their artwork and used magnifying lenses to 
get a much closer look at the details of the shells.  
 

 

 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

This week, our star awards go to the following children: 
 

Snow Leopards Nursery: Eli 

Panda Class Reception: Autumn 

Tiger Class Year 1: Patrick Year 2:  Ava 

Rhino Class Year 3: Beau Year 4: Owen & Seb 

Jaguar Class 
Year 5: Caspar 

Year 6: Reuben, 
Bradley, Lexi and 

Charlie 
 

Well Done Everyone! 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES 
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The Myddle Muddle 
Congratulations to everyone that took part in the Myddle 
Myddle last Sunday. It was a fantastic morning and we raised an 
astonishing amount of money for the school. See below for 
more details. 
 

Shropshire Half Marathon 
Congratulation to all those that took part in Half Marathon event 
at Shrewsbury Showground last Saturday. You all did so well! For 
more information and photos, please click on the following links 
Half Marathon and Photos 
 
 

The Porch Pantry – Baschurch 
Earlier this year for Comic Relief, we collected donations of food 
items to give to a local food bank. As you know, we decided on 
The Porch Pantry in Baschurch. Well, they were over the moon 
with our generous donation and have sent in a lovely card of 
thanks. See below for more details. 
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https://myddleschool.org.uk/shrewsbury-half-marathon-challenge-2024/
https://myddleschool.org.uk/shrewsbury-half-marathon-challenge-photographs/


 

 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To see all the results from the event, please click on the following link Results 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you and well done to everyone that attended and took part in the Myddle 
Muddle last weekend. The weather was very kind and the event was a huge success. 
Obviously, an event like this doesn’t just happen and the reason behind its success is 
due to the hard work from members of our amazing PTA.  
 
Everyone played a key part in helping with the strategic planning, the organisation, the 
set up and the running of the event on the day. We would like to offer a huge thank you 
to Rebecca Sparks for taking on the role of Race Director and overseeing and co-
ordinating the event. Thank you as well to all the other key members of the PTA, school 
staff and members of the local community for your help and support planning and 
running the event. We would also like to thank the team of children that volunteered 
to help with the warm up; you were amazing! Thank you to Sarah, Blake, Finley, Eve, 
Francesca, Dexter and Isaac. 
 
The event was hugely successful and has so far raised just under £4500, which is an 
amazing amount of money for the school. 
 

Thank you from all of us at Myddle. 
 

https://myddlemuddle.co.uk/2024-results/


 
 

The Porch Pantry – Thank You Card 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Quote of the Week 
 

After a week of sharing last week’s quote each day, we were able to observe many children 
demonstrating more perseverance in class and around school, which has been so lovely to see. 
 

Next week, we will be focusing on a different quote with a message linked to how perseverance is 
needed in friendship. This will be introduced on Monday, but please feel free to discuss this at home 
over the weekend ready for the week ahead. 
 
 

This is next week’s quote: 
 


